
From:  Davidson, Gary <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com 

Subject:  FW: Chief Deputy Announcement 
Date:  Sat, 15 Oct 2011 19:48:09 -0400 

As requested.

 

Gary

 

From: Johnson, Ben 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 4:03 PM
To: All VCSO
Subject: Chief Deputy Announcement

There’s been much speculation as to who will be the new Chief Deputy.  After much deliberation, I 
have decided today that Mike Coffin will be the new Chief Deputy, effective upon Chief Lee’s 
retirement.
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